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PRIME MINISTER

M COP ¢
I have seen Geoffrey Howe's minute to you of 14 December and support
his suggestion that an int tal nuclear co-operation

agreement be negotiated with China. I also think there would be merit
in your raising this subject with Zhao Ziyang during your visit to

Pering.

Y,
Secretary of State for Energy
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